
Dear ALRC Committee: 
 
I am writing this Letter of Recommendation for Jennifer Wallace.  
 
Jennifer is my daughter. I have been with her during all of the different stages of her life. 
She went through a rough stage in her life at which time she was drinking alcohol a lot. 
Thankfully those days are long gone.  
 
Jennifer has been clean and sober for many years. She has gotten her Bachelor's 
degree in Business and Leadership. She has a job that she loves and helps me at my 
daycare often. I highly recommend she is able to acquire this license and see no 
concerns whatsoever. 
 
Thank you for your time! 
 
Joan Burki 
(608) 728-1555 
 


